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Lucknow: The Department of Humanities and Applied Sciences (HAS) at School of Management 
Sciences, Lucknow organized a highly successful Parent-Teacher Meeting for the first-year B.Tech 
students of all branches. This event witnessed the participation more than 100 parents of students, 
demonstrating a strong community engagement and commitment to student development. 
 
During the meeting, test copies were shown to the parents, providing them with a transparent 
overview of their children’s academic performance. This allowed for open and constructive 
discussions between parents and teachers about the students’ progress, strengths, and areas needing 
improvement. 
 
The Secretary & Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Shard Singh said that we believe that a strong bonding 
between parents and educators is crucial for the holistic development of our students. Dr. Bharat Raj 
Singh, Director General (Tech) ,and Associate Director, Dr. Dharmendra Singh, Deans-Dr. PK 
Singh & Dr. Hemant Kumar Singh also blessed the Students for their brighter future. Dr. Ajay 
Singh, Head of the Department of HAS, emphasized the importance of such engagements, would be 
a step towards creating a supportive and transparent academic journey for our students. 
 
During the meet, Dr. Shrinkhala Srivastav, Dr. VD Tripathi, Dr. Pushpanjali Singh, Dr. Anod Kumar 
Singh,  Ravi were also present. 
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